&Y sIeAme Hindi Workshop 13.08.2025

HI.H. I T.-RAT HAATT BH I[HUT TEAA, VRS H 13 0T 2025 F1 TH
JAeTs &S wremer 3mAfad & g1 3. foe dew, wue dfae o Heer T&aed
fhar A afthar aRAfFed, 3TaR Arg@As fAegey Retw (Garfwiga), @aT=ar
eI ATedfAe fagred, TR a ‘R fr e gfear 3 s@w owor «
ATEAA 7| AT YEF gl H Uge AT A @Ry AT S IR &, a7 v o
HFR w Ao faad & #@&ifts a7 B # a@ & v A T gwsr @
AT har 7| SREA # JEAe & IUHRAT v SR & rar JSHUR-
IMEITSHIR &N hg;, ITCUITCAT, ITSHUHRN-ITSINSTHIN TAIfdTeh Faid, Ieauoniy, o
FY e Fg & HRARAT vd FATRAT & o HiTesa A A amer forar| wrATAT F
AN Aodidwe H HTO! GaTdT 1 YeId R T el vd wHEREl @ R yere
fohT av| NAN T, JHeAFA, T Tehelienl HAFRT o Yogale AT R

An online Hindi Workshop was organized at ICAR-Indian Institute of Spices Research,
Kozhikode on 13™ August 2025. Dr. Lijo Thomas, Principal Scientist welcomed the
gathering. Mrs. Saffiya Narimukkil, Higher Secondary School Teacher (Retired)
Rehmaniya Higher Secondary School, Kozhikode delivered a lecture on “Common

errors in Hindi and their remedies”. Before starting the lecture, the quarterly Hindi Award
for doing the maximum work in Hindi during the last quarter was presented to Sri. Babu R. K.,
Senior Finance & Accounts Officer. Apart from the officers/employees of Headquarters,

officers/employees of ICAR-IISR Regional Station, Appangala, ICAR-IISR Experimental
Farm, Peruvannamuzhi and Krishi Vigyan Kendra also attended in the programme
through online mode. Prizes were given to the officers and employees who showed
good performance in the evaluation during the workshop. Mrs. N. Prasannakumari,
Chief Technical Officer proposed the vote of thanks.




TR M IR ey st e
CARINDIAN INSTITUTEOF ShceSaigough
it -

- ¥

S

ICARINDIAN INSTITUTE OF ™ 'I.W""“ T




